
From: Ashman, Jacqui [ ]  

Sent: 22 May 2017 10:22 
To: Neighbourhood Planning 

Cc: Walsh, Sean 
Subject: Whitchurch Village Neighbourhood Plan Proposal 

 

Good morning 
 
Thank you for providing Highways England with an opportunity to comment on the 
draft Whitchurch Village Neighbourhood Plan. We note that the area covered by the 
plan is located some distance from the strategic road network therefore we have no 
comments to make on the plan. 
 
Regards 
 
Jacqui 
 
Jacqui Ashman, West of England Growth & Improvement Asset Manager 
Highways England | Temple Quay House | 2 The Square, Temple Quay | Bristol | 
BS1 6HA  
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